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Graham Family Foundation

544 61st Street, Oakland, CA. 94609
rahamfamilyfoundation@msn.com

December 1, 2014
Dear Dorothy,

It is an exciting time at The SAMFund. We are launching new programs, working on
a paper for publication and are currently awarding $250.000 in grants to 121 new
SAMFund “alumni.” Your generosity has helped to make all of this possible and our
commitment to you is that we will keep this momentum going into 2015 and beyond.

Thank you for awarding us a second grant from the Graham Family Foundation and
for your commitment to helping survivors of lymphoma recover financially from cancer.
Your support gives hope to survivors like Cora, one of our newest grant recipients who
wrote:

“Please know what a HUGE difference you have made in my family's life. We
were feeling helpless, hopeless and distraught before [this grant]...It's more
than the money -- it's the care, it's being listened to, heard and responded to
that makes a difference.”

It is because of our partners and supporters that The SAMFund has now awarded
more than $1,300,000 to survivors across the country since 2005. Thank you for being
part of this journey with us and for your continued partnership and support. We are so
lucky, and so grateful, to have you in our corner.

Wishing you and your loved ones a happy, healthy holiday season.
Samantha Eisenstein Watson
Executive Director and Founder

The SAMFund (tax ID: 20-6018710) is a registered 501c3 nonprofit organization. Your gift is
deductible to the full extent allowed by applicable tax laws. We confirm_for your records that we
have received check #270 from the Graham Family Foundation in the amount of $2,000.00 and that
we have not provided any goods or services in exchange for your gifi.

#cancerisnifree.,
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July 30, 2015
Dear Dorothy,

On behalf of The SAMFund staff and Board of Trustees, as well as our entire young
adult survivor community, I want to thank you for your continued partnership. We are
incredibly grateful for the Graham Family Foundation’s generous support of our grants
program and acknowledge receipt of your $15,000 donation. As we discussed, these
funds will be used to support survivors of Hodgkin’s Lymphoma as our way of honoring
your son’s story. As promised, we will provide you with an update from the individuals
who are helped because of this support from the Graham Family Foundation.

I'm especially thankful for your support this year, as it will be the first time we are
introducing a second grant cycle. This is an important step to being able to expand the
reach of our grants program and ultimately provide more support more quickly to young
adults who are struggling. We are currently reviewing applications from the first of these
two grant cycles; our goal is to award approximately half of the funds from your grant in
the first cycle and the remainder in the second (which will open in January 2016).

Thank you for being part of this journey with us and for your continued commitment
to making life easier for the young adults who come to us for help each year. Please know
how grateful we are that you have chosen The SAMFund again as a partner. On behalf of
all of our past and future grant recipients, I thank you for your generosity.

All my best,

N LA
Samantha Eisenstein Watson
Executive Director and Founder

The SAMFund (tax ID: 20-6018710) is a registered 501c3 nonprofit organization. Your gift is
deductible to the full extent allowed by applicable tax laws. We confirm for your records that we
have received check #281 in the amount of $15,000.00 and that we have not provided any goods or
services in exchange for your gift.
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